
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Amir Fehri, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am pleased to inform you that you 
have  been selected as one of JCI’s Ten Outstanding Young Persons of the 
Year for 2022!  

Allow me to be the first to say congratulations on this prestigious honor. 
With nearly 200 applicants from over 50 countries to choose from, you 
were selected by a panel of esteemed judges and an online voting 
competition which received tens of thousands of votes.  

We appreciate your contributions to society, your country and the world, 
and we are truly inspired by your work. We look forward to working with 
you over the next few months as an official TOYP Honoree. Members of 
the JCI World Headquarters team will email you shortly to explain what 
you can expect from the program in the future.   

In the meantime, please feel free to read more about your fellow honorees 
on our website: https://toyp.jci.cc/ 

Once again, congratulations!   

 

 

Sincerely,  
Argenis Angulo 
2022 JCI President  
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